VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE

Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on November 8, 2021 at Wallingford Town Hall
Room 315. Co-Chairperson Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 1900. There were 9 members and
1 guest present.

Minutes for the October 25, 2021 meeting were approved as amended.

Secretary mentioned to George Messier about message from Blue Star mom who was so excited to meet
him, and thanked him for his help.

Brief discussion held regarding all last minute details; wreaths, stands, gift, flags are all ready to go;
programs to be picked up from Mayor’s office.

Discussion held regarding replacement of wreaths; secretary said wreaths are $3.99 each to replace, and
Roz Gallagher gave the ok to order.

Dave Gessert spoke briefly about the Veterans Breakfast at the Elk’s Club, and invited the group of
students who sang National Anthem to join us on Thursday.

Discussion also held regarding flags around center of Town, and the fact that people want to take them
down for Christmas decorations.

Next meeting is November 15™, 2021. This will be the critique meeting, as well as selection of a new
chair for next year.

Dave moved to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 1920 after a moment of silence for departed members.

Respectfully submitted,

Elise M. Gallup
Secretary



